From: xxxxx

Sent: 23 May 2012 15:34

To: xxxxx

Subject: RE: Proposed Crossrail (Kensal Green) Order

XXXX

We have liaised with our appointed counsel regarding the proposed date for the Inquiry and pre-inquiry meeting, as timings are obviously subject to her availability. We are at this stage looking to an Inquiry the week of 8th October, and a pre-inquiry meeting during the week of 16th July. We have not, at this stage, settled on a venue but it will be local to the Kensal Green area.

I hope this helps.

Kind regards

xxxxx

From: XXXXX

Sent: 23 May 2012 15:12

To: xxxxx

Subject: Proposed Crossrail (Kensal Green) Order

XXXXX

I refer to my letter of 15 May announcing the Secretary of State's decision to hold a public inquiry into this proposed application. In my letter I asked you to liaise direct with the Planning Inspectorate regarding your clients' proposals for a start date and venue etc for the inquiry. However, I have today received an e-mail from the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea asking about proposed timings. Before I reply I just wondered if you/your clients had given any thought to proposed dates for a pre-inquiry meeting/inquiry.

I would like to be able to respond to the Council tomorrow so an early response would be much appreciated.

Kind regards

Xxxxx